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Dear Parents / Guardians, 
A sincere thank you to the LIPS P&W committee and all the other helpers who put in a 
tremendous effort in organizing and hosting the 2016 Golden Orchid Ball last Saturday. It was 
an amazing night, with everyone in attendance enjoying the evening immensely. Special 
thanks goes to all those who donated prizes and especially the mums who assisted in the 
creation of the beautiful class paintings. This fundraiser enables the school to purchase items 
to enhance the quality learning happening at LIPS. Much appreciated one and all!  

    
Repentance Day Holiday. Tomorrow the 26th August is a Nationally Gazetted public holiday 
being Repentance Day. There will be no school tomorrow. 
 
Farewell. Farwell to Cameron Sumich in Year 2 on his last day at LIPS today. We wish 
Cameron and his family every success in the future and all the best at his new school. 
 
School Council. There will be a school council meeting in the school on Thursday the 1st 
September at 7pm. 
 

2016 Book Week Celebration It was great to 

see all the children and teachers dressed in 

costumes as characters from books to mark 

National Book Week. Children presented their 

characters in a book week parade. 

 

P&W Thank you to all those who helped 
with the Orchid Ball, including selling 
tickets, assisting with class paintings, and 
all the other preparations and clean-up. A 
significant amount of money was raised 
for the school.  

 

Congratulations to our 

PrinciPal’s award 

Recipients FROM LAST WEEK! 

 

Kindy: Jerson Soipang 
Year 1: Thomas Toisiat 
Year 2: Zephaniah Gurra 
Year 3 Elisabeth Perkins 
Year 5: Paulette Tadoi 
Year 6: Mikayla Konilio 
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Independence Day Thanks to those parents who came to the meeting last Saturday in 
preparation for the School’s Independence Day celebrations. There will be another meeting 
this Saturday 25th August at 12 noon. Please let the school know ASAP if your child will 
not be present on September 9 for the celebrations. 
 
Year 6/7 Assembly 

 

Our year 6/7 assembly featured the LIPS news, focusing on an in depth 

sports report from the Rio Olympics! 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Kind Regards 
Greg 
 


